Appendix C

Mohammad Bauluck

From: Licensing (SBC)

Sent: 29 May 2019 09:18

To: Mohammad Bauluck

Subject: FW: Refinery Faversham Alcohol Licence
From: Roger >

Sent: 28 May 2019 17:19
To: Licensing (SBC) <Licensing@swale.gov.uk>
Subject: Refinery Faversham Alcohol Licence

Representation regarding an application for the on sale of alcohol at:

The Refinery, 122 West Street, Faversham, Kent, ME13 7AA

['am concerned that the extensive hours applied for from Thursday to Sunday present a possibly high level
of disturbance for neighbouring residential properties, some above, adjacent and opposite, and, when
combined with the customer closing-time traffic from the Bear and the Sun may present a high level of
hazard. There is already considerable music disturbance from the Sun and we have suffered some damage
from late evening revellers throwing glasses. There are occasional after hours impromptu parties in the car
park behind the Sun and we would not welcome additions to this nuisance, in the car park or in West Street
and the Market Place. Tam also concerned as to the possibility of consumption of alcohol being permitted
in West Street where there are already a number of tables set out for the current clients of The Refinery. If
the hours were shorter and there were to be no alcohol consummed in the street then I mi ght be prepared to
consider it as a feasible proposal.

However, 1n light of the lack of information in the a

I feel that I must object to the application, on grounds of:
1) potential disorder and
2) actual public nuisance, with, as always,

3) a potential for criminal behaviour

Roger Powell

The Ship, Market Place, Faversham, ME13 7AE





